
"The Gardens' colourful uniqueness brightens and enhances
the atmosphere in our patient waiting area for our patients
seated there. It is a pleasant distraction for patients who are
anxiously awaiting their diagnostic tests."

Harry Joseph - Director, Diagnostic Imaging

The snow and ice are melting and beautiful Gardens continue
to spring up throughout our patient care areas. These
-beautiful mosaic arrangements of hand-painted tiles are
lifting the spirits of the patients and families we treat.

There are many patient care areas of the Hospital that still
need Gardens on their walls. For each tile purchased, you
can also include a personal message from you memorializing
or honouring the life of a loved one, a doctor or friend while
at the same time helping us upgrade our facility and build
towards a brighter future.

"We are all hoping for redevelopment of our current space in
the near future. The funds donated will enable us to support
the many health care needs of our community in a more
effective manner. It is not uncommon to see people paUfiefor
a moment in front of the Gardens to take in the beauty."

Marla Fryers - Vice President,
Programs and Chief Nursing Officer

How Can You Create a Garden?
To purchase an individual tile for $250 or

a block of four tiles for $1,000or to establish your
own personalized or Family Named Garden for $10,000

please contact or send your gift to the
TEGH Foundation to the attention of Kerri Nichols,
416 469 6580 ext 2085 or by email knich@tegh.on.ca.
Kerri would be pleased to work with you to establish
a meaningful placement of your tile(s) or Garden.

We Appreciate Your Feedback
If you have any questions, comments, or ideas, please do not

hesitate to contact Toronto East General Hospital Foundation.

We'd love to hear from you.
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